
 

6 February 2015 

    

RE: U11 FOBISIA RE: U11 FOBISIA RE: U11 FOBISIA RE: U11 FOBISIA     

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

You recently applied for your son or daughter to be part of the BISS Lions 2015 U11 

FOBISIA squad.  As a PE department we were very impressed with the excellent attitude, 

effort and skill level from all the athletes who applied.  Due to the format of the games, 

we are restricted to a maximum team size of 36; 6 girls and 6 boys per year group from 

years 4, 5 and 6.  Some very difficult decisions had to be made in order to choose our 

most competitive teams and unfortunately, I regret to inform you that you child has not 

been selected for the FOBISIA squad this year.  We appreciate greatly the efforts made in 

PE lessons by all the athletes and hope that the disappointment will not stop you trying 

out for the games next year. 

Many thanks for all your efforts! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Thomas Hitchings 

 

 
 

  

 


